
We're working in your area
Wainoni Park Stormwater Basin

What We're landscaping the recently constructed stormwater basin in Wainoni Park.

Where Wainoni Park Stormwater Basin.

When Work will start week of 3 September for approximately 6 weeks.

Why To prevent erosion of the basin and provide a recreation area.

Contact The contractor is City Care Ltd. Phone 027 549 0123 between 7am - 6pm Monday to Friday.

The northeast corner of Wainoni Park will remain 
closed to the public for the duration of the works and 
for a few months afterward to give the grass time to 
get established (see map).
Pedestrian access to the remainder of the park will be 
maintained throughout the project.
Vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained to 
all private properties.

Thanks for your patience as we work in your area

Noise Safety Bins Other projects

There may be increased 
noise, dust and vibrations 
during work but it 
shouldn't impact on your 
power, water, gas or 
phone services

Safety is our biggest 
priority so please keep 
children and pets away 
from worksites.

Please put your bins out 
as usual before 6am on 
your collection day. Our 
crew will move and return 
them if needed.

Learn more about our 
work.

ccc.govt.nz/works

https://www.ccc.govt.nz/works

